
       

The Gingerbread Players
of Saint Luke’s Church present

a musical comedy
for the whole family

based on
Hans Christian Andersens

The Emperor’s New Clothes

Saturday, March 21, 2:30 & 7:30 p.m.
Sunday, March 22, 2:30 p.m.
Friday, March 27, 2:30 p.m.

Saturday, March 28, 2:30 p.m.
Sunday, March 29, 2:30 p.m.

Suggested Donation $10
($8 for groups of 6 or more)

Reservations: 718-268-7772;
www.gingerbreadplayers.org

St. Luke’s Church, 85 Greenway South, Forest Hills


